— SCRUBS DRIVE

December
ACMS is hosting a 1st-31st

to support Dress for Success Pittsburgh.

Do you have scrubs that you no longer wear?

ACMS is collecting new or gently used scrubs during the month of December.
All you have to do is drop them off at the ACMS office, and we will do the rest!

Where will the scrubs be donated?

They will go directly to Dress for Success! Their clients can
then visit the boutique and pick up the items they need so

they are prepared and confident going into work every day. el
Interested in participating, but don't know where to start? Ak,%ﬁ,gﬁ*sg‘gté';‘?
Reach out to The Allegheny County Medical Society's PR firm,

The Corcoran Collective! Contact Jordan Corcoran at T —
jordan@thecorcorancollective.com. @ PITTSBURGH

Medical scrubs are one of the items we often run out of and need to purchase for
women who are starting new jobs/training programs in the healthcare industry.
We've experienced some funding loss this year related to the state budget so
we're relying on donations more heavily than ever as a resulit.

- Tanya Vokes, Chief Executive Officer at Dress for Success




